
 
 
 
 

NOTE BY THE ITU SECRETARIAT 
 
 
 

Please note that since the signing of the MoU, the partnership has changed its 
name, without changing its status, to “International Multilateral Partnership 
Against Cyber Threats”. The acronym “IMPACT” remains unchanged. This name 
change occurred in March 2009. 

 

 

Signed 

 

(ITU Secretariat) 


















